
Holiday Shop, Fox 8, Oh My! 
Thank you to all our lovely, hard working volunteers at the Holiday Shop!  We 
couldn’t have done it without you.  Thank you also to Sandy Onyshko and 
Christina Schaffert for running this wonderful event. It is always such a delight to 
see how excited the students are to shop for you.  We hope you love the gifts they 
have chosen so carefully! • Thank you also for the overwhelming donations to the 
Giving Tree!  We have such generous families at our school.  Now, we’ll leave the 
goodies in the hands of Student Council and our own Michelle DeNigris and Pam 
Obratil to wrap and send off. • Next week PTO is providing the Annual Holiday 
Luncheon for the very cool staff at Westwood.  Thanks to Deb Faraguna for taking 
the lead on this one again.  Sending in cookies is a great way to support this event.  

Courtney 
Ruscher  

Thank you for all 
that you do for 

Westwood PTO! 

Starts Next 
Friday! 

Don’t forget that 
winter break starts 

next week. 

Thank you Mrs. 
Murry 

We appreciate you 
lending us your 
library for the 
holiday shop! 

DRAMA FAMILIES: 
Please head to the 

drama website 
(attached) and complete 

the form (red) ASAP.
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STUDENT COUNCIL 

Westwood Gives Back 
continues next week:  

Canned food and 
winter clothes.

2
FOX 8 COOL SCHOOL 
We hope you had the 
opportunity to watch 

this live, if not, use the 
link attached.
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